
ALERT! 

Due to the worsening weather predictions for the state the scheduled Presbytery Meeting for Nov. 3-4, 

2017 at FPC Bozeman has been changed to a CALL-IN only Business meeting. No physical meeting will 

take place in the interest of safety for all travelers. However, anyone who does want to come to Room 

204 at FPC Bozeman to join in the call on Friday, Nov. 3 at 1pm is most welcome. 

Time: 1 pm on Friday, Nov. 3rd 

Call-In Only Business Meeting  

Participants dial in: 

 

1) Dial toll-free: 1-888-387-8686 

2) Enter Room Number:  4065867706, and press # 

 

You will be placed directly into the call if the moderator has already begun the call.  If 

moderator is later, you will be placed into a holding room for up to 10 minutes, and will be 

added as soon as the moderator calls in to begin. Remember to register!  Email the Stated Clerk 

at statedclerk@yellowstonepcusa.org  your registration in order to record your presence on the 

call. The form is on the site below. 

Remember this is the link to the meeting materials.  

http://www.yellowstonepcusa.org/20171103PresMeetBzn.htm 

An amended docket will be posted before the start of the call-in meeting. 

Your presence at this meeting on this call is very important and we pray you will join us. 
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